
Resignation of Mr. B. Sriramulu  
 

Mr. B. Sriramulu, has tendered his resignation due to 
his personal commitments and the Board at its meeting 
held on 22nd May 2015 has accepted the same with 
effect from 1st July 2015. The Directors wish to place 
on record their special appreciation to the services 
rendered by him during his tenure of office as Director. 


